INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR
P. O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir
Sultanate of Oman

24" November, 2019
Tel :24816633
Fax : 24815096
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
(Kindergarten I to Class XI)

Dear Parents,

In order to plan the process of admission for the academic year 2020-2021, we need to ascertain the
number of siblings of the existing students that are likely to seek admission in the forthcoming year.

You are, therefore, requested to fill the Proforma given below and return it to the Class Teacher of your
ward on or before 10.12.2019.

Thanking you for your co-operation and with best regards,

PROFORMA

With reference to the circular dated 24.11.2019 concerning admission of siblings, | am pleased to confirm
as under:

Details of the student/s already studying in ISWK Details of sibling/s seeking admission in
2020-2021
Class to which
Name Class GR No Name admission is
sought
Name of Parent: s e e
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